July 21, 1977

Mr. Jon D. Robinson 500 Millikin Court Decatur, Illinois 62523

Dear Jon:

I am sorry to inform you that it is necessary for me to resign from the Board of Directors of the Decatur Public Library.

It has been apparent during the past year that my own business requires a great deal of my time and consequently my attendance at the meetings of the board has been far too irregular.

I have enjoyed knowing you, the staff, and the members of the board during the past two years and hope that at another time I will be able to participate more fully.

Yours truly,